
 
 
 
 

 
December 3, 2021 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
*** 

 
AMHERST COUNTY BURN BAN 

 
Effective immediately, Amherst County has banned all outdoor open burning. This ban 
applies to any outdoor burning, including yard debris, agricultural or land clearing burns. 
Persistent dry weather conditions and low humidity conditions have created a situation that, 
when coupled with vegetation that is in a dormant dry state, will allow fires to start quickly. 
 
This decision has been made with the safety of the citizens of Amherst County as a top 
priority. The burn ban will remain in effect until such time as conditions improve and it is 
determined the extreme fire danger has ended. 
 
Citizens are cautioned to be alert for any fire hazards. If any open-air fire is observed, please 
notify the Amherst County Communications Center by calling 911. Caution and care should be 
practiced until this ban is lifted. The public's cooperation and assistance is appreciated. 
 

*** 
END OF RELEASE 

 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Samuel A Bryant, IV 
Director, 
Amherst County Department of Public Safety 
P.O. Box 140 
119 Taylor Street 
Amherst, VA 24521 
 
434-946-9307 
Sabryant@countyofamherst.com 
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